Westgate Coach Homes Condominium Association

4603 Moffett NW

Comstock Park, Michigan 49321


PET POLICY

1. All dogs must be registered with the Maplegrove Property Management office.  Owners must complete a dog registration form with an attached picture of their pet.

2. All dogs must be registered with the County and wear an appropriate tag. 

3. No more than one dog shall be permitted to live in each unit.

4. All dogs must be vaccinated for rabies.

5. Dogs will not be allowed to bark continuously and disturb the peace and quiet of fellow owners.  

6. No savage or dangerous animal shall be kept in any unit.

7. Any damage to the project by pets will be the responsibility of the pet owner to repair.

8. The Association reserves the right to make any necessary repairs caused by pets and the Co-Owner will be responsible for the charges.

9. Dogs must be on a leash at all times in the building’s common elements and grounds.

10. Dogs are not permitted in the clubhouse or pool area at any time.

11. All dog owners are responsible for cleaning up after their pets.  Dog owners observed not cleaning up after their pet, will be fined $100 for the first offense, $200 for the second offense and the third offense will result in the pet being asked to leave the property.  

Enforcement of Pet Policy:

In general, please show common courtesy and respect for other people’s property and their right to non-encroachment and peace and quiet. It is not the desire of the Board of Directors to cause hardship or deny enjoyment of your pet.  

In the event a pet should ever be considered by the majority of the Board of Directors to be a nuisance and is not contained or kept under control; or the homeowners deem the dog dangerous or undesirable because of behavior that is causing noise, defecating or urinating in the common areas, limited common areas or un-approved areas of the grounds and the owner continues to allow this behavior; the owner may be asked to remove the dog from the premises and the dog will not be allowed on the premises from that time forward.

The success of this policy will depend on everyone’s cooperation.  We thank you in advance for taking the time to read this policy.

Approved by the Westgate Coach Homes Board of Directors 7/26/2010
